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Open Enrollment: 
Remember, early open enrollment period for the 2018/2019 
school year begins on Friday, December 1, 2017 and ends on 
Tuesday, February 20, 2018. Open Enrollment Applications are 

available at all schools, and are processed in the order received. For more detailed 
information, refer to the back of the Open Enrollment Application or Granite School 
District’s website: www.graniteschools.org; select Departments>Prevention and 

Student Placement>Open Enrollment Guidelines.  
 

Assessments for Gifted and Talented Programming:  
Assessments for Granite District’s Gifted and Talented Programming will take place in 
February. This testing is for students currently in Kindergarten and first grade, in 
order to consider placement in programs for the 2018-2019 school year. If you would 
like your child tested, please let his/her teacher know.  
 

Maturation Program for 5th & 6th graders: 
The maturation program will be on January 9th at 2:15 in the lunchroom/gym.  There 
are excellent district-approved presenters coming and we encourage parents of 5th and 
6th graders to come and sit with their students. Thanks to the PTA for their help with 
this! 
 

Big Smiles Dental Clinic: 
The dentist is coming! Application will be accepted until the day of our dental clinic, 
January 16th. All insurance is accepted including CHIP and Medicaid. CLICK HERE 
(https://www.myschooldentist.com/FSGDUT_sch) to sign up online.  
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

UPCOMING: 
January 5th: Mobile Food Truck 1:30-2:30 
  PTA meeting @ 2pm 
January 11th: Short Day Schedule 
January 12th & 15th: No School, MLK Day  
January 16th &17th: Big Smiles Dental Clinic 
January 26th: Mobile Food Truck 1:30-2:30 

Don’t forget to pay your 
student’s lunch 

balance. Call the office 
for balance 

information, Kelly @ 
(385) 646-4822 
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